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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

 
Manitoba Municipalities Online and  

Manitoba Assessment Online are Currently Offline 
 

Manitoba Municipalities Online (MMO) and Manitoba Assessment Online (MAO) are 
currently out of service due to technical difficulties. Manitoba is working on a resolution 
to this matter, and further updates will follow. 
 
If you require information from either of these online platforms, including MAO property 
reports or MMO supplementary tax information, please email assessment@gov.mb.ca.  
 
If you have additional questions, please contact a Municipal Services Officer, email 
mrmaas@gov.mb.ca, or phone 204-945-2572. 
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